
Attention Parents/Guardians with children in the 
Howell Special Education Programs… 

You’re invited to an in person SEPAC meeting! 

WHEN:   Thursday, April 27, 2023 - 6:00PM – 7:30PM 

WHERE:   Howell Township Administration Building 

   4567 Route 9 North, Suite G, Howell NJ 
 (Signs will be posted in building lobby to find Suite G) 

 Come out and meet other SEPAC members
 Light snacks and refreshments will be provided
 Give your input and get involved more with the group
 Request a speaker or topic to be covered or discussed

The Special Education Parent Advisory Council’s 
(SEPAC) mission is to facilitate communication 
between students, parents, staff, the Board of 
Education, and the community, with regards to the 
districts’ special education programs, for the purpose 
of advising the administration on matters pertaining 
to improving the quality of special education district 
wide. 




